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Urban Forestry Comments 
 

1235 Washington-Lot Split:  No Comment from Urban Forestry. 
 
1500 and 1502 Vernon Easement:  Originally, there was an issue with a section of this wall/fence being 
beyond the mean high water line and in State lands-water.  It appears information in the Planning file from 
the FDEP is stating that the wall is not below the mean high water line.  I have attached photos from recent 
site visit, for the file.  The urban forestry manager has no comment regarding the easement request for the 
wall.  There are protected trees near this wall close to the road/intersection area. Regarding the concert slab 
area, the urban forestry manager has no comment regarding the easement request but does want to remind 
the property owner and representative that there are two protected coconut palms in this side area. 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 


